CEO/Executive HeadteacherMiss Heather Duggan **Headteacher**Ms Jo Leech



Dear Parent/Carer,

During Year 7, 8 and 9, your child will learn how to make a variety of healthy dishes and develop a wide range of cookery skills that will equip them for life. Over the three years, your child will make a minimum of 18 recipes. Our policy is to provide students with all ingredients and sundries that are required, such as cling film, tin foil, washing up liquid and hand soap.

This year, we are asking all parents and carers to kindly support their child's practical food and nutrition studies through a voluntary contribution of £5. This payment can be made via ParentPay.

We thank you for and value your on-going support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs L Graham

Head of Food and DT